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Pray BFF Letter #270
February 20, 2016
Seeking Success 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
The cheapness of stealing glory from our Maker stands diametrically opposed to the richness of admiring God’s awesome work.
The above line is from a book, presently in the throes of heavy editing. I have been delighted to return to the many challenging thoughts in this work-in-progress book on success. Many of us dismiss ourselves from being considered successful, but we shouldn’t! When we despise God’s great purposes for our lives, we end up only collecting the crumbs of the world. Please do keep this book in prayer that it might pass quickly from heavy editing to light editing to editor to correction, into print and distribution. 
The goal is for this book to become one means that God uses to strengthen His people to fulfill the purposes He has for their lives. We whole-heartedly desire for our Lord to somehow prove that He can even work through our feeble, sinful, inadequate lives.

Challenging Weeks Ahead
There are many upcoming challenges in the weeks ahead. Paul will be busy preaching and teaching at our church, but also preparing for the trip to Kenya in early April. Plans are laid for four seminars. Tickets are now bought. We are desperate for your prayers because we not only desire for people to attend, finances to be raised, but also that God’s pastors and leaders will be built up and strengthened for His work.
Praise!
	Preparations for a busy time of teaching and preaching starting on February 28.

	Expenses for the four African seminars.

	For Rev. Matthew, who is the busy coordinator for this African trip.

	The final editing and printing of one Hindi, Burmese, and Spanish book close to being finished.

Pray!
	Time to get away to visit some of our family and old friends. 

	Time to write (i.e. heavy editing. )

	Someone will be joining the web team in India to create new web pages which hopefully translates into a whole new web site.

	Several gifts to help with college expenses for our kids.

	Allison has a 10 week paid internship in publishing. ( Prayerfully, leading to a full time job.)

Thanks so much for your prayers!  
Paul
Rev. Paul J. Bucknell, President, Author and Instructor
Biblical Foundations for Freedom
Email: pb@foundationsforfreedom.net
Phone: (+1) 412-398-4559 (Mobile/txt)
3276 Bainton St, Pittsburgh, PA 15212 USA
 
In case you wondered, here are five ways to give to BFF:
	Send a check addressed to BFF (or Biblical Foundations for Freedom).

	Make regular donations with ease going to your “Pay Bills” section on your online account. Just type in BFF and our address and a check will be sent for the amount you set up. No extra fees deducted, not even a stamp needed!

	On the BFF store page (top right), make a donation from Paypal or credit card:  bit.ly/bffstore

	Call and make a credit card donation over the phone

	Visit our Square account: mkt.com/bucknell where you can use your credit care to make a donation.

Please note that BFF is an official 501(c)(3) nonprofit religious organization and able to offer tax deductible receipts for contributions in the United States. All USA giving will get email receipts in January after the end of the year which you can print. Individual onetime donations are individually responded to so you know we received them. Regular donations are not monthly responded to unless requested.
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Releasing God’s truth to a new generation!
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